Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 9:44 AM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

COMMUNICATION C199
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Ellen Drazner
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 6:47 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

To whom it may concern,

I have lived in Thornhill Woods since 2003. I love my house, neighborhood and neighbors.

I strongly object to the new proposed building of over 708 rental apartments in my neighborhood. These large buildings are going to cause excessive parking issues. When i moved to Thornhill, this neighborhood appealed to me since it was zoned for single family homes and not huge complexes. I objected to the Jaffari Development Application due to the size and density in our community. I knew If they allowed one development to change the bylaws, more would follow. This development is twice the size.

Please stop this now. We are losing all the beauty of our community we love.

Ellen Drazner

Mistywood Crescent Thornhill ON.

Stay Healthy. Stay Safe Sent from my IPAD